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Summer fun with SPEEA 

NW New Hire and Young Members beach picnic
More than 100 members, their families and friends enjoyed a picnic at Seattle’s Golden Gardens beach-front park. The  

New Hire and Young Members Committee organized the event to help members connect and socialize. The committee also 
started a no-host social in Everett on the fourth Thursdays. Find out more at www.speea.org – online calendar. 

Midwest Young Professionals virtual golf event
SPEEA members took part in a SPEEA night at Top Golf with free games and food. The Midwest Young Professionals  

Committee, which hosted the event, also organizes monthly no-host socials for newer Spirit engineers to get to know  
other SPEEA members. Find out more information by emailing Trevor Trousdale at tjtrousdale@gmail.com. 

See what’s next at www.speea.org
Look for the regional online calendar


